
MEI Rehabilitation
Otis Avenue and Pelham Boulevard 

Metropolitan Council Environmental Services 
(MCES), operator of the metro area wastewater 
collection and treatment system, will be rehabilitating 
their Minneapolis East Interceptor (MEI) system at six 
sites in the cities of Minneapolis and St. Paul. 

Otis Avenue traffic changes begin 
the week of June 6 
Rehabilitation on the MEI system at Otis Avenue  
and Pelham Boulevard will begin the week of  
June 6 and is estimated to be completed in  
Fall 2022. Rehabilitation in this area includes:

• Odor control improvements.

• Rehabilitation of sanitary sewer structures.

• Clean up and restoration of any disturbed areas.
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What to expect during construction

The bike lane on Pelham Boulevard 
will be closed from Otis Avenue to 
approximately 400 feet north of the 
intersection. Bicyclists will share the 
northbound traffic lane on Pelham 
Boulevard around the work zone.

Temporary stop signs will be 
installed on Pelham Boulevard at the 
Desnoyer Avenue intersection for 
both north and southbound traffic.

Temporary crosswalks will be 
installed at the intersections of Otis 
and Desnoyer Avenues. Crosswalks 
will be installed to cross Desnoyer 
Avenue at the intersection of Pelham 
Boulevard, and on the north side of 
both intersections at Otis Avenue and  
Desnoyer Avenues to cross Pelham 
Boulevard.

Noise, dust, and odors generated in 
and around the work area.

Project contacts
Phone: 612-404-1343
Email: info@meirehab.com 
Website: metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/mei

http://metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/mei



